
Hello North Star Units,

We will began monthly newsletters for the Roundtable Mailboxes to bring information 

regarding upcoming events and important updates

This months focus topic will be on 

Spring  - OA Unit Elections: 
*We will continue to ask that every Unit have an “O.A.R” that will help bridge current gaps in 

communications and information. They should attend monthly Chapter meetings at Roundtable*

Currently A.J. Monahan is our Adult District Leader scheduling Unit Elections,  

Please email both of the following to coordinate your unit elections: 

ajay7528@yahoo.com  &  derrickjmonahan@yahoo.com



Do you have an “O.A.R.” 
helping row our District Canoe?

OA Representative - (Unit)
https://oa-bsa.org/resources/ucl-support/unit-rep

It will be vital to our upcoming year that we have as many Units 

represented.  They will also be leading unit elections and communication 

between the District and units.   We will engage them with leadership 

opportunities each month as well as they will be the voice and have input 

on District Activities and ideas.  

https://oa-bsa.org/resources/ucl-support/unit-rep

